
 

Upper Mokelumne River Watershed Authority 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  
(RFQ No. 24-02)  

Archaeological Services 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
March 8, 2024 

 
To: All Potential Proposers 

 
THIS IS AN ADDENDUM TO WHICH SPECIAL ATTENTION SHOULD BE GIVEN. THE RFQ IS 
CLARIFIED AS FOLLOWS: 

The proposal due date and time are UNCHANGED and remain as follows: 

Due Date: March 18, 2024 
Due Time: 3:00 PM Local Time 

 
Questions received and answered by UMRWA: 

               
Question 1. Paragraph 5 of Exhibit B, Consulting Services Agreement, indicates that this work may be 
contracted under a unit price contract, potentially based on survey acres. (“Compensation to Contractor 
shall be paid on a TBD basis for actual acres completed, in performance of the Work”) However, the RFQ 
requests only the hourly rates of our team. Are the contracts resulting from this RFQ going to be time and 
materials or unit price? 
 
Response 1. It is UMRWA’s expectation that contracts will be based on unit prices. For the purposes of 
this RFQ process, for which there is no specific project under consideration, we have asked firms to 
submit hourly rates. These hourly rates will serve as a relative indicator of cost.  
               


